imsi Surveyor, Oslo Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

/ LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

FA.
Dear Bir,

M.S. "ESSQ/5".
7

With reference to ydur letter of 20th
June, 1961, regarding the contémplated sale of this
ship to Italian Owners we have now been asked by the
present Owners whether the Society could approve a
voyage to Italy diring the winter months as they have
received an exceptionally good offer for the vessel
with delivery now.

The Superintendent is against making
such a voyage in winter but his directors have asked
for your views on the matter. We have had this ship
under survey in this district for many years and we
agree with the Owners Superintendents opinion on the
matter.

We personally feel that if your reply
is in the negative the Owners will accept this as
they are aware of the history of the vessel.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,

The Secretary, .
London. .

£-9 Lloyd S Reglster
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